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I oppose these changes to our current laws. These do nothing but delay and 

discourage people from purchasing firearms. Many people travel long distances to 

visit sporting goods stores or attend a gun shows where they can purchase a firearm 

after undergoing a state and federal background check. Once approved they should 

be able to take their purchase with them. Not told they have to come back after three 

days to pick up something they are already approved to own. Most gun shows occur 

over a 1-2 day period and it’s not clear how someone would even be able to pick up a 

purchase after three days since the gun show would be over. This inhibits an 

approved person from being able to attain personal protection in a timely manner 

should they feel they are in imminent danger of harm. These types of changes to our 

current law appear to come from out of state interest groups and it’s not good that 

these groups are trying to influence our politicians. We can clearly see that more 

people oppose these changes than support them yet our politicians are ignoring the 

majority in order to please their out of state influencers. It just plain wrong. Voters will 

not forget or ignore this behavior.  


